
Please watch for 
more information in 
the next few weeks 
as we navigate 
through this latest 
phase of the pan-
demic.  
 
In the meantime, be 
sure to take a look at 
page 3 in this news-
letter for a reliable 
and comprehensive 
overview of the Delta 
variant. 

MISD administrators 
and school board 
members have been 
receiving questions 
from parents and 
community members 
about the start of the 
school year. Everyone 
wants to know what 
this year will look like 
from the perspective 
of in-person vs. virtu-
al classes and mask-
ing requirements.  
 
The answer is we do 
not know quite yet. 
We are planning to 
move ahead with               

in-person classes,  
but the new COVID-
19 Delta variant 
could change that. 
Our district is work-
ing closely with local 
health officials and 
will follow their lead 
and the lead of the 
Tribe if changes are 
needed. 
 
We know this causes 
great uncertainly for 
everyone but, at the 
end of the day, we all 
want our students, 
teachers and staff to 
be safe and healthy. 

In Person or Virtual Classes? 

New School Year = Fresh Start 
The start of each 
school year offers a 
fresh start for               
everyone.  
 
Help your student 
get into good                   
routines that support 
their learning. This 
includes getting 
enough sleep, eating 
healthy and attend-
ing school each day.  
 
Studies have shown 
that if students are 
not in school early in 

the year, they’re not 
learning and can 
very quickly fall be-
hind academically. 
Once that happens, 
it can be difficult to 
make up for the lost 
ground. 
 
It’s also important 
that your child 
knows you value        
education. If it’s                 
important to you, it 
will be important to 
them. 

Finally, as a parent 
or guardian, make 
sure you visit your 
child’s school to 
meet their teachers 
and establish a good 
working relation-
ship. MISD wants 
every parent to feel           
comfortable talking 
with teachers and 
administrators. 
 
Working together, 
we can help your 
child succeed! 
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Online student                  
registration is now 
open! Whether your 
student is returning to 
an MISD school or is 
completely new to the    
District, including 4K 

and 5K, just  go to the 
district’s website for 
instructions:  
www.misd.k12.wi 
Registration is                
required for every  

student. If you need 
assistance, please go 
to: 
online@misd.k12.wi.us   

Thank you! 

In particular, get your 
student used to their 
school year schedule 
by going to bed a bit 
earlier and getting up 

With the school year 
about to begin, now’s 
the time to begin         
having a household 
schedule again.  

a bit earlier each day. 
Then, when school 
starts, it won’t be a big 
adjustment. 

Student Registration 

Getting Back on Track 

Sports Physicals Information 

sports physicals.   
 Medical Dept.:   
      715-799-5400 
 Community Health 

Dept.:   
       715-799-5430 
 
Walk-ins for sports 
physicals are unlikely 
to be taken due to  
other patients already 
scheduled.  
  
Please remember that 
all patients and           
visitors entering MTC 
must be screened with 
COVID questions and 
anyone with                    
symptoms will require 
COVID-19 testing              
prior to an  
appointment. Please 

treat the registration 
clerks with respect 
and patience as the 
clinic complies with 
state and CDC           
requirements for 
health organizations.  
  
And, if you haven’t 
been vaccinated yet, 
MTC has Pfizer             
vaccines available.  
 
All students,                      
especially those               
participating in 
sports, are encouraged 
to be vaccinated, to 
ensure they will have 
their sports seasons 
this school year! 

If your student athlete 
still needs to get a 
physical, please 
schedule it as soon as 
possible. They will not 
be allowed to practice 
unless they have a 
current physical on 
file at the school.  
 
To make an appoint-
ment. parents/
guardians may call 
and schedule for the 
day which best suits 
their needs. We             
encourage calling in 
advance to avoid the 
last-minute rush.  
 
Both Medical and 
Community Health 
Departments can do 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2 School Board 

mtg. @5 p.m.  
3 4 5 6 7 

8 9  10 New teacher 

in-service 

11 New teacher 

in-service 
12 New teacher 

in-service 
13 14 

15 16 School 

Board mtg.               
@5 p.m.  

17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 Teacher                

in-service 

24 Teacher                

in-service 
25 Teacher                

in-service 
26 Teacher                

in-service 
27 28 

29 30 Teacher                

in-service 
31 Sept. 1:  First day 

of school year 
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